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A Letter From TNH Editors

Our statement regarding the events of May 1, students' rights and
free speech on campus.

TNH Editors

We at The New Hampshire (TNH) condemn attempts to censor free speech. Free speech and freedom of press are intrinsically tied
together and are both essential foundations of our democracy. We are upset by the violence that occurred against students on our
campus this week and wholeheartedly support the rights of students to stand up for what they believe in. Please rest assured that we
are working diligently to compile and report the facts regarding the events of May 1. We are doing this as quickly as possible while also
doing our due diligence to report accurately. We encourage anyone who would like to share their experience to contact us.



